
 
Year 1 Homework Letter – Friday 28th April 2023  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
Have a lovely weekend, 
 
    Year One team 
                 

English 
This week we continued with the book 
Stanley’s stick. We sequenced and retold the 
main events and then planned our own 
alternative story. 
 

            
 
Homework 
Reading books will continue to be changed 3 
times a week on a Monday, Wednesday and 
Friday. Please read with your child every 
evening if you are able for 10-15 minutes. 
Library books will also be changed every 
Friday so please remember to send them in. 
Spellings- Over the next couple of weeks 
please encourage your child to practice the 
phase 5 harder to spell words. 

Things to remember 
Next Friday 5th of May is our Year One 
Victorian day linked to our history topic. 
Please remember to send your child to 
school dressed as a Victorian. Please ask if 
you have any questions. 

 

 

 

 

                          
                  
                   
   
 
 
 
 

Maths  
During our Maths lessons this week we used our 
knowledge of recognising and adding equal groups 
to arrange objects in columns and rows as arrays. 
This arrangement helps children to see the equal 
amounts and how they are grouped. 

 
Homework  
Please complete the attached sheet linked to this 
week’s learning. Please also access the activities on 
purple mash. 
 
 
 Dates  
Monday 1st May – Bank holiday 

Friday 5th May – Year One Victorian day 

Monday 8th May – Bank holiday 

Wednesday 17th May- Class collective worship 

Friday 26th May – Mufti Day. Bring a bottle for the 

Summer Garden Party. 

Monday 29th May - Friday 2nd July- Half Term.  

Thurday 22nd June – Year One trip to Wisley. 

 

                


